
9th July 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

School Closure - Wednesday 4th September 2024

I am writing to make you aware of major works taking place in school over the summer break. We are

replacing our current dated heating system with a new low carbon technology system and to

complement this we are installing solar panels on the roof of one classroom block.

We have been warned to expect significant dirt and debris across school as a result of the contractors

working on site for the entire six week break removing boilers and replacing radiators in every room. To

prepare we shall need to empty all classrooms and communal spaces and pack away all resources; all of

which will need to be cleaned and put back when we return in September. To allow our staff teams

sufficient time to get the school ready for our young people to return to learning, it will be necessary for

us to delay the opening of the school in September by one day. Pupils are to return to school from

Thursday 5th September 2024.

Apologies for any inconvenience this may cause to you and thank you for your support.

Yours faithfully,

Emma Nuttall

Head of School
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